
From: mark kelly [mailto:markelly2000@aol.com]  

Sent: 17 February 2015 17:55 
To: Planning Policy 

Subject: Re: Brentwood Borough Local Plan Strategic Growth Options Consultation January 2015  

 

please add the following addendum to my comments on the BBC LPSGOC submitted on 

15th february. 

 

kind regards 

 

Online Planning Practice Guidance issued by Government in March 2014 aimed to make 
clear that “unmet housing need (including for traveller sites) is unlikely to outweigh the harm 
to the Green Belt and other harm to constitute the “very special circumstances” justifying 
inappropriate development on a site within the Green Belt”.  

(source: House of Commons Library;  

Green Belt 

Standard Note: Last updated: Author: Section 

SN/SC/934 
10 December 2014) 

  

 

On 16 Feb 2015, at 11:09, Planning Policy <planning.policy@brentwood.gov.uk> wrote: 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Thank you for your comments.  We confirm these have been received and 

will be included as a response to the consultation document.  A report 

will be prepared and published by the Council summarising responses once 

the consultation period has passed and all comments have been 

considered. 

 

Regards 

 

The Planning Policy Team 

 

 

Planning Policy Team  |  Planning & Development  |  Brentwood Borough 

Council 

T: 01277 312620  |  E: planning.policy@brentwood.gov.uk  |  W: 

www.brentwood.gov.uk/localplan   www.brentwood.gov.uk/dunton 

 

mailto:planning.policy@brentwood.gov.uk
mailto:planning.policy@brentwood.gov.uk
http://www.brentwood.gov.uk/localplan
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-----Original Message----- 

From: mark kelly [mailto:markelly2000@aol.com]  

Sent: 15 February 2015 20:22 

To: Planning Policy 

Subject: Brentwood Borough Local Plan Strategic Growth Options 

Consultation January 2015  

 

please find attached copy of my completed questionnaire to the above BBC 

LPSGOC 

 


